
 

Ms. Britney’s 1st Grade October Newsletter 
    

I hope everyone is as excited as I am for 

fall! Parents if you could please send a 

coat to school with your child that would 

be great, we are going to go outside and 

explore a few days this month for an 

 upcoming project.  

- Ms. Britney  

 

  

  

 

Upcoming Dates 

October 8th- No School (Columbus Day)  

October 17th-Bring a white shirt to class 

October 26th- Bring a pumpkin to class 

October 31st- ​Halloween :) 

 

Ms. Britney Hunt  

1st Grade 
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